MAYOR LINDA GORTON “ LEx | N GTO N CHARLES H. MARTIN, P.E.

DIRECTOR
WATER QUALITY

TO: Mayor Linda GorLQn

W ( uuncll
FROM:

Charles H. Martm, P.E., Director
Division of Water Quality

DATE: August 24, 2020

SUBJECT: Change Order No. 1 (Final) — Elizabeth St. and Forest Patk Site Improvements, Contract No.
046-2020

Request

The Division of Water Quality requests authorization to execute Change Otder No. 1 (Final) to the agreement with
The Allen Company, Inc. for the Elizabeth St. & Forest Park Site Improvements Project, decreasing the contract price
by the sum of $17,166.49 from $179,185.10 to $162,018.61.

Why are you requesting?

The requested change provides additional sidewalk and curb quantities necessaty fot site improvements which include
adequate drainage and curb repair and reflects the deletion of bid items deemed unnecessaty for project completion.

What is the cost in this budget year and future budget yeats?

The cost for this FY is: N/A
The cost for future FY is: N/A

Are the funds budgeted?
The funds are budgeted in: 4052-303204-3334-92211 2020 LFUCG ELIZFOREST_2020 CONSTRUCT
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